

HSE Dublin Mid-Leinster School Immunisation Service Health Centre, Longford Road, Mullingar, Co. Westmeath Tel: 044 9395076

Fax: 044 9394998

Mr. Michael Tunney (Principal) Presentation Senior School Harbour Street Mullingar Co Westmeath

2 October 2013

Re: School Vaccination Programme 2013/2014

Dear Mr. Tunney,

Further to previous correspondence I wish to confirm that the school immunisation team will visit your school as agreed on Tuesday, 8th October to offer:

MMR vaccine to any child from 3<sup>rd</sup> Class to 6<sup>th</sup> Class who has not already received two
doses.

## Enclosed please find:

- Letters addressed to individual children's parents/guardians for those whom we have confirmed have already received two doses and do not require a further dose of MMR vaccine.
- Packs with letters to parents/guardians, information leaflets and consent forms for all the remaining children in Third class to Sixth class who are being offered a dose of MMR vaccine.
  - These children will be vaccinated from 12.20pm. Parents/guardians of children in Senior Infants & First Class (where applicable) are being asked to attend while their child is being vaccinated. All other parents are welcome to attend if they wish but attendance is not mandatory.

I would be grateful if you would distribute these letters/packs to the children in all classes. Thank you as always for your assistance and co-operation which the team very much appreciates. We will do our best to ensure that the session runs smoothly and efficiently on the day. If you have any queries please contact me on 044 9395076

Yours sincerely

SECRETARY

SCHOOL IMMUNISATION TEAM